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From: Dennis McKinley
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: Adult Store in Alder District 7
Date: Saturday, July 30, 2022 9:15:14 AM

Dear Planning Commission   

 We are vehemently opposed to any type of "adult" store being
      opened in alder district 7. With so many families, and
      especially with an elementary school, within blocks of the
      proposed sight, an "adult" store would be morally and socially
      wrong. Please use your power to deny a permit for any type of
      "adult" store in alder district 7. Thank you.

Dennis & Margaret McKinley
3730 Frosted Leaf Dr.
Madison, WI 53719-6245
608-497-0143
DennisRMcKinley45@gmail.com
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